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Puckett & Faraj





January 18, 2012

Mr. Sadek Toufeilly

44075 Pipeline Plaza, Suite 300

Ashburn, VA 20147
RE:
FOIA Request to the FBI; FOIPA Request No. 1180460-000

Dear Mr. Toufeilly:


I enclose a copy of a letter from the FBI Records Management Division regarding your Freedom of Information Act request to the FBI.


I have used the website referred to in the letter (www.fbi.gov/foia) and verified that the status of your request has not changed since the enclosed letter was mailed to us.  If you wish, you can access this website, click on the “Check status of your FOI/PA request” button on the right hand side of the screen, and type in your request number (1180460-000) to follow up on the request.  Of course, we will forward you any documents or communications upon receipt from the FBI.


Please call if you have any questions.






Very truly yours, 






Mary Jo Provenzano





Paralegal to Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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